
28/9/18 

Dear Foundation Stage 

Parents,  

Just to remind you all the 

bright colourful bags have 

arrived. These are used to 

keep spare clothes in at 

school and store jumpers/ 

PE trainers rather than 

leaving them on the floor. 

Please note they are not to go home. Each 

key worker group has their own colour: 

Monkeys: Orange 

Lions: Green 

Dolphins: Blue 

Penguins: Yellow 

A couple of parents have asked about how 

to collect dirty clothing but if we have 

had to change your child we will let of 

course let you know and send any dirty 

clothes home in a nappy sack. A spare 

change of clothes is also essential if 

the children get wet in the water or fall 

over outside.  

We are also running really low on girls 

knickers aged 4-5 so any donations would 

be greatly appreciated.  



A final reminder, please can toys/dummies 

from home stay at home because in such a 

busy classroom they can so easily get 

lost. We have plenty of lovely things to 

play with in school!  

Many thanks, 

Foundation Stage Staff 


